

Holy Redeemer School

4902 Berwyn Road, College Park, MD 20740 www.holy-redeemer.org · school@holy-redeemer.org · 301-474-3993

Dear HRS Families,

This Lent, Student Council and NJHS are sponsoring a sandwich-making service project to support Martha's Table in Washington, DC. As a school, we will make sandwiches, collect food donations, and write notes for the people who receive the sandwiches. This service project will take place on the morning of Monday, March 4th after Prayer Service. Each student is asked to bring in supplies, assigned to them based on the first letter of their last name. *If you have more than one child, we ask that each child bring in their assigned donation to ensure we are able to make as many sandwiches as possible.*

Donations for Pre-K and Kindergarten students:

• Chex Mix, Goldfish, or dried fruit (NUT-FREE)

Donations for 1st grade to 8th grade students:

- Student last name A-N: ½ pound lean turkey or chicken deli meat (no bologna)
- Student last name O-S: 2 loaves whole wheat bread
- Student last name T-Z: 1 pound sliced sandwich cheese

We will collect these donations beginning Friday, March 1 (please do not send in donations before this date to ensure freshness of food items), and we ask that all donations be brought to school **no later than the morning of Monday, March 4th**. Additionally, we are in need of large cardboard boxes to package the sandwiches for donation. Please drop off any large boxes you have for donation at the school office.

Parents/guardians in need of service hours, please contact Mrs. Wisniewski as soon as possible if you are able to deliver the sandwiches on Monday, March 4th between 1-2pm at 1474 Columbia Road NW Washington, DC. Our goal is to make around 400 sandwiches plus the snack donations, so we will need multiple volunteers.

This will be a great opportunity for our students to complete service to those in need, and we know they will be proud to see the number of sandwiches we are able to send to those who are hungry.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Wisniewski

Student Council Moderator
lauren.wisniewski@holy-redeemer.org

Ms. Bernitt

NJHS Moderator

hannah.bernitt@holy-redeemer.org